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Montana State Library 

Memo 
To: Commission Members 

From: Darlene Staffeldt, State Librarian 

Date: June 5, 2006 

Re: Administrative rules changes regarding interlibrary loan reimbursement  

 
Please know that I have made this an action item just in case you want to take any official action following 

the hearing.   We will summarize the hearing and provide copies of the comments to you at your meeting on the 
14th.   

Enclosed is the official hearing notice which includes the complete set of rule changes.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.     Thank you for your consideration.   
 
 


